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Summary 

This bill repeals the compensation limit for employees of political subdivisions of the state. 
Under current law, such employees may not receive compensation in excess of 110 percent of 
the governor’s salary. The compensation limit effective January 1, 2023, is $206,939. 

The compensation limit does not apply to school districts or hospitals, clinics, or health 
maintenance organizations owned by a governmental unit. It also does not apply to employees 
occupied in positions that require an M.D. or D.O. degree. The commissioner of management 
and budget may also increase the limitation for a position that the commissioner determines 
requires special expertise. 

The bill also includes a technical change that removes the reference to the repealed language. 

Both sections are effective the day following final enactment. 
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